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14 September 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear parent//carer 
 
Re: Year 7 visit to Walesby Forest 
 
We are writing to inform you that your child will be going to Walesby Forest on Thursday 23 

September 2021. 
 

This is a continuing part of transition into The Dukeries Academy.   We expect all students to 

attend and there is no cost to you. Students will not need to be in uniform but must wear 

clothing suitable for outdoor activities. 

 

We expect each child to have a bag with a refillable water bottle, a packed lunch (this can be 

provided upon request for PP students) and additional outer layers for cold/wet weather. 

 
Please complete the EV4 form to enable your child to visit Walesby Scout Camp, and return 

it, along with the photograph consent form, to the main reception or your child’s coach by 

Monday 20 September 2021. 

 

We are looking forward to continuing to support your child in their transition to secondary 

school. If you can foresee any issues you wish to discuss or have any questions, please do 

not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

C Mellors 

 

Mr Craig Mellors 
Standards and Progress Leader  
 

 


